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Secretary of State Toulouse Oliver Statement on 
Aztec High School Shooting 

 
SANTA FE – Today, New Mexico Secretary of State Maggie Toulouse Oliver released the 
following statement regarding the shooting at Aztec High School: 
 
“Our elected leaders have consistently done nothing to address the gun violence epidemic in 
this country, and it has hit close to home once again as a result. Today my thoughts are with 
the victims, the first responders, and their families as they grapple with this evil act.” 
 

# # # 

 
Follow Secretary Toulouse Oliver on Facebook and Twitter. 
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